City of Salem, Massachusetts

“Know Your Rights Under the Open Meeting Law, M.G.L. c. 30A ss. 18-25 and
City Ordinance Sections 2-2028 through 2-2033.”

The City Council Committee of the Whole

met in the Council Chamber on _June 15, 2022 at 6:08 P.M.
for the purpose of discussing the matters(s) listed below. Notice of this meeting was posted on

June 9, 2022 at 5:54 P.M.

(This meeting is being recorded)
ATTENDANCE

ABSENT WERE: Councilor Riccardi
Councilor Watson-Felt was remote. All votes were done by roll call.

Also in Attendance: Seth Lattrell, Port Authority Deputy; Kenneth Kimmell and Jay Borkland, Avangrid; Brian Abel, John
Berry, and Jared Kemp, Crowley; David Simpson, AECOM

SUBJECT(S

ARPA (American Rescue Plan Act) Program and Funds

Seth Lattrell began the meeting by discussing the public process for the Municipal Harbor Plan, which led to this opportunity
for offshore wind and marine industrial use of the unused Footprint property.

John Berry, Terminal Operations Manager for Crowley Wind Services then went on to discuss how they are thinking about the
future use of the parcels. They have completed a 10% design and are moving on to a 30% design.

Councilors then had an opportunity to ask questions about the schedule moving forward, employment opportunities, uses
after OSW, what needs to be built on the site, the permitting process and the impact on the neighborhood and the port during

construction and during operation.

Councilor McCarthy moved for this to remain in committee so that the group can return during the design process to update
the City Council. Seconded by Councilor Dominguez, the motion passes 10-0.

On the motion of C. McCarthy the meeting adjourned at 7:33P.M.

i Koo

(Chairperson)




